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23 May 2017

Zane Collins
fyi-request-5790-fcall41lb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Collins
Official Information Act 1982 request

I refer to your Official Information Act request to the Ministry of Justice received on 26 April 2017
regarding temporary protection orders.

A response to your request is currently being prepared. However, due to the substantial collation of
information on the request a response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit.

Accordingly, under section 15A of the Act, | am extending the time limit for response to your request
by twenty working days from 24 May 2017 to 22 June 2017. A response will be sent to you on or
before this date.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the Act, to complain to the Ombudsman about my

decision to extend the time frame for response to your request.

Yours sincerely

Katle’Sutherlan
Advisor, Operations Support Courts & Tribunals, Regional Service Delivery

Ref: 62098



